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Independent Regulatory Review Commission inixv
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Harrisburg, Pa. 17101 i m WUV J M ^ "

October 29,2010

Dear IRRC Committee Members,
I am writing this letter to express my disappointment and concern regarding your recent

decision to not accept the revision of Chapter 59a, Pennsylvania's Milk Sanitation Code.
Irrespective of all the issues with raw milk and why it is a public health issue, we in the
occupation of enforcing milk regulations for ALL producers need this proposed revision
passed and adopted so we can be in compliance with more current state and federal
regulations namely the PMO (Pasteurized Milk Ordinance). By not being in compliance
with FDA and NCIMS (National Conference on Interstate Milk Shipments), the
governing bodies of the PMO, could have an affect on interstate shipments of raw milk
and processed dairy products for the fifth largest dairy state in the country.

If the raw milk advocates don't approve of the changes in the proposed revision, then I
suggest the powers at be create a separate document for raw milk apart from the Grade A
and manufactured milk regulations. There are too many risks for Pennsylvania's dairy
industry, which is the number one industry within agriculture which is the largest
industry in the commonwealth, to continue to have outdated regulations.

I am aware that a lot of people, including yourselves and the people in PDA, put a
huge amount of time and effort into creating this revision and to have it delayed or
defeated is a big mistake for the betterment of the dairy industry. I would urge you to
reconsider and accept the document either with or without the raw milk piece.

Thank you for your time and consideration,
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Don M. Breiner
Manager of Quality Control and Regulatory,

Land O' Lakes, Inc.
405 Park Drive
Carlisle, Pa. 17519
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From: Gelnett, Wanda B
Sent: Wednesday, November 03, 2010 8:19 AM
To: IRRC RECEIVED
Subject: FW: My letter to IRRC IRRC
Attachments: Independent Regulatory Review Commission doc
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From: Kaufman, Kim
Sent: Wednesday, November 03, 2010 8:02 AM
To: Wilmarth, Fiona E.; Gelnett, Wanda B.; Schalles, Scott R.
Cc: Miller, Sarah E.
Subject: Fw: My letter to IRRC

From: Chirdon, William [mailto:wchirdon@state.pa.us]
Sent: Wednesday, November 03, 2010 07:54 AM
To: Kaufman, Kim
Subject: FW: My letter to IRRC

Hello Kim

The Land O' Lakes Company asked that I forward the attached letter to IRRC

Best Regards,

Bill Chirdon
Director Food Safety and Laboratory Services
PA Department of Agriculture
2301 N Cameron Street
Harnsburg, PA 17110-9408
(717)787-4315
wchirdon(a)state pa us

From: Breiner, Don [mailto:DMBreiner@landolakes.com]
Sent: Friday, October 29, 2010 10:30 AM
To: Chirdon, William
Cc: Angstadt, Tom - DairyOne; Lloyd.; Hoge, Paul

Subject: My letter to IRRC

Bill will distribute to those who should have it.

Don

Don M Breiner
Manager, Quality & Regulatory
Land O'Lakes Dairy Foods
405 Park Drive
Carlisle, PA 17013
717-486-2213-Telephone
717-486-3152-Fax
DMBreiner(g)landolakes com


